
From: Edgar Pineda <Edgar.Pineda@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 4:32 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: 16th Ward: Ethics Reporting 
  

Good afternoon, Steve, 
Today, the 16th Ward office has received two gifts from Silvia Reynoso, a business owner in 
the ward. 
  

Mrs. Reynoso gifted the office a box of Vanilla Bimbo Conchas (8 Count), and Bimbo Nito 
Creme-Filled Sweet Rolls (4 Count). The gifts were accepted on behalf of the city and were 
placed in the office for the general public and volunteers. 
  
  

Best, 
Edgar Pineda, Deputy Chief of Staff 
1137 W. 63rd St., Chicago, IL 60621 

Office: (773) 306-1981 

Stay Connected:         
  

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/AldermanStephanieDColeman/
https://www.instagram.com/stephaniedcoleman
https://twitter.com/aldscoleman16

